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I support HB 3835 because it represents a thoughtful and compassionate alternative 

to a once heroic deinstitutionalization movement that has sadly become a hammer 

looking for nails to pound, including even common-sense intervention and 

developmental science.  HB 3835 is a path to wise intervention, institutional stability, 

and individual well-being for both those providing services and those receiving them.  

Please vote yes.  Thank you.   


